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Dear Members 

Welcome to this latest newsletter.  

After much consideration and several sug-

gestions the Committee have decided to 

have the AGM on Sunday, 4th June and 

the Xmas Draw on Sunday, 10th Decem-

ber at Mulbarton Village Hall. This venue 

has all the things we need, including a 

large car park.  

The full address is Mulbarton Village Hall, 

The Common, Mulbarton, NR14 8AE. If 

you need a map or more information 

please give Val a ring. I look forward to 

seeing many of you at the AGM. 

One of our Committee Members, Michael 

Foreman, has sadly passed away. Mi-

chael was on the Committee for 4 years 

and generously gave his time  to help at 

many events including Supermarket Col-

lections, Summer events and the Xmas 

Tree Festival. He will be sadly missed by 

us all and we send our condolences to his 

family and to those of other members who 

have  passed away. 

Details of the AGM are on page 2 and you 

will see that there are vacancies which we 

would like nominations for. You can be a 

Full or Associate Member and we meet for 

2 hours every other month. Please do 

help if you can, this is your Club and eve-

rything we do for Papworth is very grate-

fully received. 

 Best Wishes 

Bob Spinks, Chairman 

Papworth Presentation 

Around 20 Zipper Club members travelled to Pap-

worth for a Presentation at the end of March to  cele-

brate our donating a Portable Ultra Sound & 15 Exter-

nal pacemakers at a total cost of £66K. 

Welcomed by Roy Clarke, Director of Finance, he said 

we are unparalleled with other hospital associations.  

Caz Dyer,  Radiology Services Manager said she still 

had some equipment still in good working order we 

had bought 22 years ago! 

She said the Portable Ultrasound was a lovely piece of equipment enabling them to achieve 

better care for patients by looking deeper into the body, showing clinicians where to put tubes 

and to communicate with people in colour. Adam, from radiology,  then allowed us to look at 

his carotid artery using the equipment.  

Celia, Director of Nursing, told us they were unable to do surgery without one of the external 

pacemakers available. Every morning they are rounded up to ensure they know where they all 

are. We were told more are needed though as they go on pacing trolleys and to Alert Team. 

All items will go to the new hospital.  

The visit was very inspiring for us to carry on with the work we do, not just fund -raising but 

in introducing anyone who wants to talk to one of our members.  
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 Financial Statement  

Money banked 1 January -  5 April 2017  

 

Total Donations for the 2016/17 Year Ã30,349.69 

Current Balance of Charity Account  Ã28,629.35 

Club Funds     Ã2018.63 

Bill Paisley, Treasurer 16/04/2017 

             

Can Woodlands Club 40.83 Store Collection, Tesco Sprowston 141.71 

Store Collection, Tesco Beccles 152.29 Store Collection, Tesco Aylsham 180.35 

Store Collection, Morrisons Diss 288.61 HMRC Charities 2286.33 

Donation Hand of Fellowship Lodge 6919 100.00 Donation Mrs S Watson Shoot 90.00 

Donation Eric Noble & Friends 150.00 Doug Mellor Coffee & Chat Morning 308.50 

In Memoriam Derek Mills 385.00 St Faith's Ladies Group talk by John Fiddy 50.00 

Virgin Money Giving 10.00 Wendy & Robin Cushing Coffee Morning 382.50 

Gross Interest 68.68   

The accounts for the Financial year ending 5 

April 2017 are now being prepared for our Club 

Accountant. A copy of them will be available at 

the AGM. 

They will also be on the Charity Commissions 

website under our name later in the year. 

bƻǊŦƻƭƪ ½ƛǇǇŜǊ /ƭǳō !Da 

Notice is hereby given that the 2017 Annual General Meeting of the Norfolk Zipper Club will take place at Mulbar-

ton Village Hall, The Common, Mulbarton,  NR14 8AE at 2.30pm on Sunday, 4th June 2017.  It is hoped as many 

members as possible will attend. 

       !ƎŜƴŘŀ 

мΦ  aƛƴǳǘŜǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ !Da 

нΦ  aŀǧŜǊǎ !ǊƛǎƛƴƎ 

оΦ  ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ 

пΦ  /ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ 

рΦ  9ƭŜŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ hŶŎŜǊǎ 

According to the Rules, Para G, Note 5, a third of the members of the Committee shall retire each year, these be-
ing the longest in office since their last election. They can, however, be re-elected.   
Members due to retire this year are Peter Munday and Val Cole both have expressed their willingness to be re-

elected. There are two vacancies arising from Mavis Metcalf resigning from the Committee and the passing away 

of Michael Foreman. 

сΦ !ƴȅ hǘƘŜǊ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ 

± a w /ƻƭŜ όaǊǎΦύ  IƻƴΦ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 

LŦ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ Ƙŀǎ ŀƴȅ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ Ǉǳǘ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǿƛƭƭ ǘƘŜȅ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƴƻƳƛƴŀǘŜŘ ŀǊŜ ǿƛƭƭƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǎǘŀƴŘΦ 

bƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ hŶŎŜ !ŘŘǊŜǎǎ ōȅ CǊƛŘŀȅΣ нсǘƘ  aŀȅ нлмтΦ 
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Coach trip to Cromer Pier Show on Wednesday, 9th August  

  (to include evening meal) £40 each 

Pick Up Points: 

§  11.00am Ketts Park, Wymondham 

§  11.20am B&Q Hall Rd. Norwich (park on right hand side of car park and walk to road) 

§  11.45/12.00 B&Q  Boundary Rd. Norwich (park at front and walk to layby on road) 

ß Arriving at Cromer Bus Park around 12.45/1300 there’s time for a walk round/snack before 

getting to the Pier at 1400 in time for the show which starts at 1430. 

ß Show finishes at 1700 so back to the coach by 1730. 

ß Travel to Banningham Crown 1800 for a 1830 sit down meal. 

ß Leave Banningham Crown 2030ish and back to the 3 drop off points. 

ß Price will be £40 each and initially open to members and their partners.  

To book your place call after 6pm in the evening until end of May. Its open to family and friends.   

Its Ã20 each deposit with the full payment by end of June 

John Fichew 01953 605193 

Thanks to Doug & Rosie Mellor who held a Coffee & Chat Morning in 

February at St. Maryõs Hall. Attleborough.  Raising Ã308.50 there 

was a lovely atmosphere and many local people came along for the 

Coffee & Chat!. There were lots of lovely cakes and all the usual 

stalls.  

Thanks also to Robin & Wendy Cushing for raising £382.50 at their 

Coffee Morning at Acle Church Hall in March. It was nice to meet 

some people in the area who were interested in knowing more about the Norfolk Zipper Club.  

Picture was taken at Wendyõs  Coffee Morning 

Subscriptions are due 1st May 2017 

Annual Subscriptions are now due please. If you would like to change to be a Life Member , just put a 

note in with your subscription. Cheques should be payable to the Norfolk Zipper Club. 

Please send to:  Bill Paisley,  38 Keys Drive, Wroxham, NR12 8SS.  

Full Member Ã7             Associate Member Ã6 

Full Life Member Ã50        Associate Life Member Ã40  

For Sale: 

Pens are now available for sale and along with the torches 

are £2 each + 50p postage. They are both engraved with our 

name, are brightly coloured and the pens have the stylus end 

which enables them to be used on a tablet or phone. 

Xmas Cards are going well although at this stage we do have 

plenty left.  Each pack of 10 has 5 designs in. Again, with our 

logo and name inscribed on the back they are available at 

£3.95 per pack  + £1.20 postage. 

Please contact Val for the pens and torches and Doug on 

01953  529041 for the cards. 

Just before Xmas 2016 

the River Hundred 

Folk Group played at 

the Beccles Farmers 

Market and raised 

£100 which they do-

nated to the Norfolk 

Zipper club.  

Thanks to our member, David Greenacre, who plays 

in the Folk Group. 

Our Chairman went along to listen  & support. 



Office Address: 
Hon. Sec. Val Cole 
Norfolk Zipper Club 
OFFICE ADDRESS 
11 Poringland Road 
Upper Stoke Holy Cross 
NORWICH 
NR14 8NL 
Phone: 01508 492876 
email: secretary@norfolkzipperclub.org.uk  

We’re on the Web  

www.norfolkzipperclub.org.uk 

Carvery Lunch Wednesday 6th September  

Bawburgh Golf Club  

We are always looking at new suggestions for lunch 

venues and fund -raising ideas. With this in mind 

we have booked the Glen Lodge Clubhouse at Baw-

burgh Golf Club, Marlingford Road, Bawburgh, 

Norwich, NR9 3LU for this lunch.  

 

Its 12 Noon for 12.30 sit down  

£15 per person 

Please book with Val on 01508 492876  

 

The Clubhouse is set high above the course with 

stunning views over the 18th hole and the lovely 

undulating countryside.  

Take the slip road to Showground/Costessey/

Longwater Business Park and then Long Lane and 

Marlingford. Glen Lodge is well signposted.  

It has excellent car parking and facilities.  

Diary Events 

Sunday, 4th June: AGM Further details on page 2 of newsletter 

Wednesday, 9th August: Coach Trip to Cromer Pier Show & Banningham Crown meal 

Wednesday, 6th September: Bawburgh Golf Club Lunch + Club Meeting. Details below 

Sunday, 3rd December: Xmas Lunch at Old Rectory Crostwick. Details in next newsletter 

Sunday, 10th December: Annual Christmas Draw at Mulbarton Village Hall 2.30pm 

There will be a Club Meeting in October and details will be in next newsletter 

Supermarket & Garden Centre Collections 

Lidl, Attleborough  Friday, 12th May—provisional 

A G Meale , Stalham  Saturday, 27th May 

Tesco, Thetford  Friday, 2nd June 

Notcutts, Norwich  Saturday, 10th June 

Fakenham Garden Centre Sun, 11th June 

Sainsbury’s North Walsham Fri, 16th June morning only 

Aldi, Diss   Fri, 30th June—provisional 

Tesco, Fakenham  Friday, 7th July (day 1) 

Sainsbury’s Great Yarmouth Saturday, 8th July 

Bawdeswell Garden Centre Sunday, 23nd July 

Morrisons, Fakenham  Saturday, 29th July 

Tesco, Fakenham  Friday, 4th August (day 2) 

Lidl, Cromer   Fri, 18th August—provisional 

Taverham Garden centre Sunday, 20th August 

Aldi, Thetford   Fri, 25th August—provisional 

Lidl, Thetford   Fri, 29th Sept—Provisional 

Lidl, Fakenham  Fri, 6th October—provisional 

Lidl, Dereham   Fri, 6th October—provisional 

²Ŝ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ  

Ƨǳǎǘ ŀ н ƘƻǳǊ ǎƭƻǘΦ   

 

WƻƘƴ CƛǘŎƘŜǿ ƻƴ лмфро слрмфо ƭƻƻƪǎ 

ŀƊŜǊ ¢ƘŜǜƻǊŘΣ 5ŜǊŜƘŀƳ ϧ 5ƛǎǎ ŀǊŜŀǎ 

ŀƴŘ ±ŀƭ /ƻƭŜ ƻƴ лмрлу пфнутс ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎǘ 

ƻŦ ǘƘŜƳΦ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ƎƛǾŜ WƻƘƴ ƻǊ ±ŀƭΣ ŀǎ ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜΣ 

ŀ Ŏŀƭƭ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ǇǊŜŦŜǊǊŜŘ ǝƳŜΣ ƛƴŎƭǳŘπ

ƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƻƴŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǇǊƻǾƛǎƛƻƴŀƭ ōŜǎƛŘŜ 

ǘƘŜƳΦ  

 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǿŀƛǝƴƎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀƭƭΗ 

A collection at Thetford Garden 

Centre on Sunday, 9th April raised 

£346.70, thanks to everyone who 

helped.  

All other monies collected this year 

are in the Treasurerõs Report. 


